-----Original Message-----
From: CCI-Nova Scotia
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 6:29 PM
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Subject: 2020 03 13 CCI_NS - Seminar Cancellation & COVID-19 

To:
CCI - membership (new & old!)

Remarks:

As a direct result of the increased concerns regarding the spread of COVID-19, the Dispute Resolution Seminar originally scheduled for Tuesday, March 24th has been CANCELLED.  This is an important topic for our membership and we will be looking to reschedule it - likely in the early fall.

On a related issue the Government of Canada has issued a one-page fact sheet which we believe has some great points and is of interest to all our members and the various unit owners/tenants.  See attached!

We are also hearing about Corporations cancelling or postponing common area functions until further notice.  We applaud their initiative.  The CCI, Nova Scotia Chapter is very concerned for the health and safety of not only our members but the broader communities we live and work.  In this regard, we encourage our Members to consider local activities with health and safety in mind.


And finally, we would be very interested to hear your stories of how you are coping and some of the challenges you face; always remembering that we are available to provide any requisite support.


Regards,


T.R. Birchall
Board Secretary
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